

The Honorable Colin Allred U.S. House of Representatives 328 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Allred,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Jodey Arrington U.S. House of Representatives 1029 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Arrington,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Brian Babin U.S. House of Representatives 2236 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Babin,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Kevin Brady U.S. House of Representatives 1011 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Brady,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Michael Burgess U.S. House of Representatives 2161 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Burgess,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable John Carter U.S. House of Representatives 2110 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Carter,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Joaquin Castro U.S. House of Representatives 2241 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Castro,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Michael Cloud U.S. House of Representatives 1314 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Cloud,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Michael Conaway U.S. House of Representatives 2469 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Conaway,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Daniel Crenshaw U.S. House of Representatives 413 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Crenshaw,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Henry Cuellar U.S. House of Representatives 2372 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Cuellar,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Lloyd Doggett U.S. House of Representatives 2307 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Doggett,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Veronica Escobar U.S. House of Representatives 1505 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Escobar,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Elizabeth Fletcher U.S. House of Representatives 1429 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Fletcher,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable William Flores U.S. House of Representatives 2228 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Flores,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Sylvia Garcia U.S. House of Representatives 1620 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Garcia,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Louie Gohmert U.S. House of Representatives 2267 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Gohmert,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Vicente Gonzalez U.S. House of Representatives 113 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Gonzalez,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Lance Gooden U.S. House of Representatives 425 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Gooden,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Kay Granger U.S. House of Representatives 1026 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Granger,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Al Green U.S. House of Representatives 2347 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Green,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable William Hurd U.S. House of Representatives 317 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Hurd,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Sheila Jackson Lee U.S. House of Representatives 2079 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Jackson Lee,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Eddie Bernice Johnson U.S. House of Representatives 2306 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Johnson,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Kenny Marchant U.S. House of Representatives 2304 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Marchant,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Michael McCaul U.S. House of Representatives 2001 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman McCaul,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Peter Olson U.S. House of Representatives 2133 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Olson,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron
TDSA President



The Honorable John Ratcliffe U.S. House of Representatives 223 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Ratcliffe,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Chip Roy U.S. House of Representatives 1319 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Roy,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Van Taylor U.S. House of Representatives 1404 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Taylor,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable William Thornberry U.S. House of Representatives 2208 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Thornberry,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Marc Veasey U.S. House of Representatives 2348 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Veasey,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable Filemon Vela U.S. House of Representatives 307 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Vela,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Randy Weber U.S. House of Representatives 107 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Weber,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Roger Williams U.S. House of Representatives 1708 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Williams,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Ron Wright U.S. House of Representatives 428 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Wright,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!



The Honorable Ted Cruz U.S. Senate 127A Russell Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Cruz,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President



The Honorable John Cornyn U.S. Senate 517 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Cornyn,

The distilling industry in Texas has seen tremendous growth since the first distillery was established in 1995. With over 150 active distillery permits in the state, TDSA serves as the official trade association for the Texas distilled spirits community. Our members are made up of holders of distilled spirits manufacturers' licenses, companies whom share a common interest with distilled spirits and individuals that enjoy distilled spirits, all of whom share a common goal: to continue growing the Texas distilled spirits community.

As the owner of a distillery and as President of TDSA, I am writing you today to ask for your support of the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act (H.R. 1175/S.362), which is vital to the economic success of the distilling industry.

This bill will make permanent a provision enacted two years ago that lowered the federal excise tax from \$13.50 to \$2.70 per proof gallon. This reduction has allowed for many Texas distilleries to create new jobs, purchase new equipment and offer health insurance and retirement benefits to their employees. It has also allowed Texas distilleries to put more money into expansion projects that help bring tourism dollars to our state.

The craft distilling industry has the potential to mimic the economic successes of beer and wine in our state. To do so, the distilling industry needs your support to pass the Craft Beverage Modernization and Tax Reform Act.

I thank you for your service and dedication to our state and country. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at Mike Cameron mikec@devilsriverwhiskey.com.

Cheers!

Mike Cameron TDSA President